
PERMISSION FORM 
  

 LUNCH RELEASE FOR OCTOBER 31, 2018 
  
Parents who wish to sign students out for lunch on October 31, 2018, so that they can dress for 
the afternoon Halloween parade should complete the form below and return it to their children’s 
homeroom teachers.  As in the past, children are welcome to bring their costumes with them to 
school and change at lunch time.  Lunch aides will assist the younger children. 
  
  
If this form is submitted to the office in advance, students will be dismissed without a 
parent having to come in and sign them out.   Forms are due by Monday, October 22, 
2018. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Students’ Name_______________________   Grade____________________________ 
  
  
    Teacher___________________________ 
  
  
  
Please dismiss my child for lunch on October 31st.  I assume full responsibility for supervision 
during this time. 
  
  
  
  
  
 _______________________________ 
  Parent’s Signature 
  
 


